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Revised Post #4 Escort Procedures 
 
Effective immediately, LAWA badge holders with the Restricted Area Drivers (RAD) icon 
accessing Post #4 with a vehicle escort(s) are no longer required to contact Airport Operations 
prior to escorting the non-LAWA badged driver/vehicle.  Approval for vehicle escorts through 
Post #4 will be granted by the Security Access Control Unit (SACU) that staff the security post 
based on proper vehicle identification and the required badge icons.  
 
EXCEPTION: All vehicle over 14’ high will still require approval from Airport Operations at (424) 
646-5292.  Please contact Airport Operations prior to escorting this type vehicle on the airfield. 
  
For questions, please contact the Airside Manager, Jeff Mort, at jmort@lawa.org, 424-646-7489. 
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